
 

 

  
                                                    

 
 

 

14th September 2018 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

On Friday 28th September, the children and staff at 

Amblecote will be involved in the world’s biggest 

coffee morning, in support of Macmillan Cancer 

Support.  

 

Over the past few years, these coffee mornings have raised over £1000 – 

which is fantastic and it would be great if we can continue to add to that 

total! 

 

We would love it if grandparents were able to come along as well as 

parents and local residents – the more the merrier! 

 

It would be great if families would be kind enough to donate cakes and 

biscuits for us to sell. Staff will also be busy baking and donating tea and 

coffee for the morning. 

 

Parents will be able to join us for a cuppa and a piece of cake, in the hall 

from 8:30am – 9:30am and the children will have the opportunity to buy 

squash and cakes and biscuits later in the morning with their classes. 

 

Any offers of help for the morning, or donations would be greatly 

appreciated. 

 

I look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. 

 

 

 

Mrs J Cook 

Deputy Head 

Head Teacher: Mrs A Mason 
Amblecote Primary School 

School Drive 
Amblecote 

Stourbridge 
West Midlands 

DY8 4DQ 
 

Tel: 01384 818335 

Fax: 01384 818336  


